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This Tuesday’s Agenda 
 

Update on Phase I of 
Pope John Paul II Academy  

 

    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The rehabilitation of the Saint Margaret 
School building is on the fast track. 
Demolition of the BMT Rectory is 
scheduled to occur sometime between 
February 15 and April 1. Is there any 
new information regarding plans being 
made for traffic and transportation to the 
new school building?  

 
Snow Removal Regulations 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do not shovel or plow snow into the 
street.  Please make sure your sidewalks 
are always clear of ice.  

 

BRA Task Force Update 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Association members have applied to be 
nominated to the BRA Task Force so 
that our neighborhood has a voice in 
plans for major developments in or near 
this neighborhood. 

  

Important Notice 
Regarding This Flyer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning in March we will suspend the 
door to door distribution of this flyer 
which has been delivered to you thanks to 
the generosity and commitment of our 
volunteers since 1995. Instead, flyers will 
be mailed each month to dues-paying 
members. If you are a resident of this 
neighborhood who is not currently a 
member and would like to join, you can 
do so at this meeting, or you can send a 
check for $5.00 (or $10.00 depending on 
your ability. Business membership is 
$25.00) made out to John W. McCormack 
Civic Association enclosed with your 
name and address. The address is the 
John W. McCormack Civic Association, 
72 Roseclair Street, Dorchester, MA 
02125. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the Association 
at civic@mccormackcivic.com.  
 
 
 
 
v  

And the Winner is…. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the winner of the Sixth 
Annual Christmas Decorating Contest. 
The Alicea Family of 9 West 
Bellflower Street won a gift certificate to 
the 224 Restaurant, courtesy of owner 
Kevin Tyo.   
 

 

Thank You 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the members and guests 
who were present at our Christmas 
celebration, we thank the Avenue Grill, 
the New Store on the Block, 
Euromart, Mark Thornton, Michael 
McColgan and Jeanette Daley. Thanks 
to their generosity, we had a festive 
gathering complete with Thai, Central 
American and Italian foods along with 
soda and eggnog. We are also grateful to 
our members for providing treats too 
numerous to name.  

 

Police Reports 
 

Officer Richard Doherty of C6, Officer 
Michael Keaney of C11 and Trooper 
Brian Dunn from the State Police will 
give reports on activities affecting our 
neighborhood. 

 
Update on the Russell 

School Basketball Hoop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

wwwwww..MMccCCoorrmmaacckkCCiivviicc..ccoomm  Coming to the meeting? Please encourage your neighbors to come along. 
 

50/50 Drawing: 
$1.00 per ticket. 6 / $ 5.00 

Next Meeting:  
Tuesday, February 19, 2008 

Our E-mail Address is  
Civic@McCormackCivic.com

Please pay your dues!
 $5.00 or $10.00 

depending on ability 

There will be an update 
on the status of the 
basketball hoop at the 
William E. Russell 
Elementary School. 

We thank 

Savin Jones Insurance 
on Dorchester Avenue  

 
for sponsoring the monthly 
mailing to the membership. 

City of Boston Snow 
Removal Regulations 
require that you shovel 
sidewalks abutting your 
residence and business. 
Sidewalks should be 
passable within three 
hours after a snowstorm.   
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